
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

DUST CONTROL 

 

After a number of years implementing dust control pilot projects, 
in 2025 Council adopted a policy that will provide the service on 
an annual basis for a fee.  The fee is set at 50% or 100% of the 
product cost dependent on the distance from the roadway 
centreline. 
 
Agricultural district ratepayers may request the application of 
calcium chloride dust control, applied to the 200-meter section of 
roadway adjacent to their residence. 
 

• for residences located within 150 meters of the centerline of 
the roadway the fee is $330.75; 
 

• for residences beyond the 150 meters of the centerline of the 
roadway the fee is $661.50. 

 
Deadline to request dust control and submit payment will be 12:00 
p.m., Thursday, May 1, 2025.  Applications will not be accepted 
after the deadline. 
 
 

April 3, 2025 


